



6th EHF course for BH referees / 5th EHF course for BH delegates 3rd EHF course for BH coaches Meliti (GRE) 28 May - 31 May 2009

Opening

Dear Beach Handball friends, I want to warmly welcome you here in Meliti on behalf of EHF, and in particular on behalf of BH Commission.

My colleagues Ole Jorstad and Sasa Kuburovic together with Helmut Höritsch representing EHF CAN and me, will be your travel companions in these four days in which we will try to give the best information and to get from you hints from your personal experiences in Beach Handball with the common goal to create a new group of passionate and competent interpreters of this wonderful sport.

You will get from us front lessons, but the deep core of the work will be the exchange of ideas for the best solutions in development of techniques and environments of Beach Handball.

The high interest achieved in Europe and in the World force us to make further steps, it is now too much time that small or not influent tactical and technical new acts are driven on, it is time to put back the hands deeply in our fantasy, in our creativity.

For sure coaches have the greatest job in this effort, but in the spirit of Beach Handball all he parties involved must unify energies, and we all believe that occasions like this one may always be a point of origin for new ideas.

Moreover the presence of highly experienced people in this course, in the different functions, will be of great help in mixing different points of view.

Good work!